
 

 
 

 
Memorandum 

 
March 24, 2021 
 
TO: Andy Micklow, Senior Legislative Analyst, King County Council 
 
FM: Ty Peterson, SEPA Official, King County Permitting Division 
 
 
 
 
RE: SEPA Exemption for Proposed Ordinance 2020-0024 
 

 
Upon review of Proposed Ordinance 2020-0024, I have determined that the ordinance 
would result in no substantive policy or regulatory changes and no substantive changes 
with respective to use or modification of the environment.  As such, the proposal is 
exempt from review under the State Environmental Protection Act (SEPA) per WAC 
197-11-800(19). 
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